
 
 

CENTRAL ALGOMA COMMUNITY SAFETY 
AND WELL-BEING PLAN SURVEY (CSWB) 

We need your input by June 18th 
 

Municipalities have been legislated to develop and adopt a CSWB plan under the Police Services 
Act, 1990.  The plan must include core information identifying local priority risks, strategies to 
address those priority risk factors and measurable outcomes. 
 
This survey is being jointly undertaken by the Townships of Hilton, Jocelyn, Johnson, Plummer 
Additional, St. Joseph, Tarbutt, Town of Bruce Mines and the Village of Hilton Beach as well as 
various community partners, who together will form the Central Algoma Community Safety and 
Well-Being Committee. 
 
The survey is meant to be completed by the residents of each municipality to help us 
understand their current state of well-being and feelings of safety so we can work together to 
focus on improving the quality of life for everyone. 
 
The survey is completely voluntary and should take approximately 10 – 15 minutes to complete.  
The survey responses are being confidentially collected and analyzed by the municipalities.  All 
responses will be kept confidential and only overall results, without individual identifying 
information, will be shared. 
 
You can access the survey via the Village’s website or directly at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QBS7MVM (Press Control + Click on link) 
 
For paper copies, please contact the Municipal office.  Please complete one survey only – either 
on-line – or – paper copy. 
 
Your participation and input are greatly appreciated and will assist in developing your 
Community Safety & Well-being Plan.  Please complete the survey by June 18. 
 
Peggy Cramp, Clerk-Treasurer, Village of Hilton Beach 
3100 Bowker Street, Box 25, Hilton Beach, ON  P0R 1G0 
705-246-2242 
info@hiltonbeach.com 
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